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NH CIBOR president's message: August has arrived!
August 06, 2015 - Northern New England

This year seems to be passing by so quickly, it will be over before we know it, and we should be
looking to make every day count.

With the success our public policy committee had with the passing of two bills this year, we are now
looking forward to beginning again and working on the next stage of our plan to help improve the
N.H. economy in order to make it a better place to do business. The legislature is taking a bit of a
rest for the summer, but we are preparing for the next submissions coming up in September. We
already have several topics and plan to be working on those right away. All ideas to be brought to
the committee can be directed to Mark Dickey, public policy chair.

The National Association of REALTORS has published a 2015 commercial market outlook, and it
can be accessed at this link www.realtor.org/reports/commercial-real-estate-outlook. This August is
a good time to review this report, and see how it can help your business for rounding out the 5
months left of this year. If NH CIBOR can help you in your business, please let us know how.

Once again, | will remind you all that we really do want to hear from you, please take the time to let
us know what we can do to help.

You can help NH CIBOR too. We have many volunteer committees who do great work for our
members. And we need more of you involved, please consider joining one of our committees today.
Choose a topic you are interested in and passionate about. Visit our website for the list of
committees. It will be rewarding for you.

Gerry O'Connell is the 2015 president of the New Hampshire Commercial and Investment Board of
Realtors.
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